
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a fantastic week of learning across the school, with our pupils showing great 
enthusiasm and focus in and out of the classroom. We have organised not one, but two terrific 
Sports Days. A huge thank you to Mr Hennessy, our PE teacher for organising both events so 
brilliantly, and to all of you who came along to cheer on the children — your support makes 
all the difference. 

On Thursday evening, we were treated to a wonderful Art Exhibition, beautifully organised 
by our PTA. The creativity on display was outstanding, and it was lovely to see so many 
parents come together to celebrate the children’s work. Thank you to Mrs Hatcher for teaching 
our pupils Art this year.  

To top it all off, we ended the week with an extraordinary visit from author David Walliams, 
which absolutely delighted the children (and staff!). His visit will inspire many of our pupils to 
put pen to paper and dive into their imaginations — a perfect way to round off a busy week. 

Congratulations to our Excellent Learners and CARE Value award winners this week.  

CARE Value                                             Excellent Learners 

Class Pupil Class  Pupil 

RA Florence RA Chloe.T 

RB Sophie.S RB Jack 

Y1 Mia Y1 Khai 

1B French Week 1B French Week 

Y2 Agathe Y2 Oliver 

2B Anna 2B Elliot 

Y3 Cornelius Y3 Nayane 

3B Ines 3B Dorra 

Y4 Freya Y4 Adam 

4B French Week 4B French Week 

Y5 Shalania Y5 Hudson 

5B Sebastian.V 5B Daphne  

Y6 Bella Y6 James 

6B French Week 6B French Week 

 

Looking ahead, next week is forecast to be hot, so please ensure your child comes to school in 
their summer school uniform and brings a water bottle to stay hydrated. 

Lastly, a gentle reminder that all pupils should be in school until the end of term. Every day 
matters, and we want to ensure the term finishes on a high for everyone. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

 
Miss Henry  
Headteacher 


